
Hamilton Municipal Heritage Committee 

To 
Alyssa Denham-Robinson and David Beland 

July 31, 2020 

Hello. My name is Susanne Noordyk and I would like to know why the heritage plaque for 91 John 
Street South / Edwin Pass Watch Shop has not been replaced as yet ..... sadly it was taken shortly after 
it had been affixed to the building at 91 John St S. Robin McKee was still the owner of the property 
when it disappeared. 

The new owner is doing a great job of maintaining the building and returning it to its former glory. I 
look forward to seeing the finished job. 

I would like to see the stolen plaque replaced asap to make the job complete. 

Thank you. 

( 

Susanne Noordyk, former HHB and J-PSC member 
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From: Redford, Christopher
To: Kolar, Loren; Golden, Alissa
Cc: Addington, David; Brunton, Miranda; Christy, June; D"Onofrio, Clementina; Fabac, Anita; McKie, Shannon; Ouk,

Marie; Robichaud, Steve; Rybensky, Yvette; Summers, John
Subject: Re: Letter to HMHC - Designation Plaque at 91 John Street South
Date: August 11, 2020 2:43:30 PM
Attachments: image002.png

Good Afternoon All,

Will contact Ms. Noordyk and Mr. Beland directly with the following information.  

A replacement for the stolen plaque for the Edwin Pass Watchmakers shop at 91 John St
S. was manufactured when Robin McKee, then owner, reported it missing.  It is now in our
storage room at Lister, and can be installed at any time. The property quickly changed
hands after Mr. McKee reported the original missing. Two attempts to contact the new owner
have been made, seeking permission to reinstall. There has been no reply. Perhaps the
desire to perform work at the location may have intervened.

We will contact the new owner again requesting permission to reinstall. If they do not reply,
or reply indicating a disinclination, we will hold it in safe keeping. 

David or Miranda, if you have any further information as to the desires of the owner it would
be much appreciated.  

Yours, Christopher Redford.
Heritage Presentation Coordinator
28 James St N - 2nd Floor - Lister Block
Cell: 905-973-4005  
x4688

Hamilton Municipal Heritage Committee
August 20, 2020

Staff Response to Correspondence


